



Christopher J. Yuen

Director

Roy R. Takemoto

Deputy Director

County of Hawaii

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-3043 (808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742

May 10, 2005

Mr. Leonard M. Welter P.O. Box 1836 Kailua-Kona, HI 96745

Dear Mr. Welter:

Special Permit No. 593

Applicant: Frank A. Ferren, M.D.

Request: Establish a Doctor's Office on 1.8 Acres of Land

Subject: Revocation of Permit

Tax Map Key: 7-5-10: 1

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 9, 2005 authorizing the Planning Department to revoke the above referenced special permit application. Per your request, we will revoke the above listed special permit.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jeff Darrow at 961-8288.

Sincerely,

CHRÌSTOPHER J'. YUEN

Planning Director

JWD:smn

- P:\WPWIN60\JEFF\Letters\PC\LWelter-SP593-Revocation.doc

cc w/copy of letter: Planning Commission

Kona Planning Department